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Docket No. 70-1113
License No. SNM-1097

General, Electric Company
ATTN:,/Mr. Eugene A. Lees, General Manager

Nuclear Fuel and Component
Manufacturing

P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, NC 28402

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 70-1113/86-01

Thank you for your response of May 8,1986, to our Notice of Violation issued on
April 9,1986, concerning activities conducted at your Wilmington facility under
NRC License No. SNM-1097. We have evaluated your response and found that it
meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We have evaluated your response to
Violation 1 and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will
examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We have evaluated your response to Violation 2 and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will take your denial of the violation under
consideration; we will be discussing this matter with the staff of the Office of
Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) and will inform you of a decision
on your denial at a later date.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
7

cc: . Preston Winslow, Manager*

Licensing and Nuclear
Materials Management

$cc: / Document Control Desk
JState of North Carolina
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